[bookmark: _GoBack]TRANSIT ADVISORY BOARD-NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM


When:	Tuesday, October 22, 2019
Time:		4:00PM
Where:	El Nido Ct. NW & Rio Grande Blvd. NW
Why:		For the purpose of riding bus numbers 
			36/37

The Transit Advisory Board is required to follow the Open Meetings Act and per the guidelines we are required to post this information to the public.

No discussions or no final action will take place during this ride this it is informational only.



